Honda odyssey serpentine belt
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not available Photos not available for this variation. International Priority Shipping. When
replacing the serpentine belt on your Honda car make sure the new belt matches the old one in
width and shape to avoid noise and slippage. It is normal for the new belt to be slightly shorter
in length as the old one has stretched from wear. Also, make a note of the Honda car routing of
the belt on your particular vehicle or check the belt-routing label located on the engine
compartment. Then follow these steps to replace it. Locate the drive belt auto-tensioner on the
upper part of the engine. The tensioner is an idler pulley, since it does not drive any accessory
on your vehicle. Its only function is to give the belt its proper tension. Insert a long boxed-end

wrench on the auto-tensioner pulley bolt of the appropriate size and slowly turn the idler pulley
to release the tension on the drive belt. If you have a 2. Slide the belt off any pulley located on
the upper part of the engine; then slowly release the tensioner pulley and remove the belt from
the engine. Check every pulley run by the drive belt and make sure they are free of dirt, debris
and built-up material; if necessary, use a wire brush to clean the pulleys. Install the new belt
beginning with the crankshaft pulley at the bottom and center of the engine and work your way
up to the last pulley; follow your notes or the routing diagram on the engine compartment. If
necessary, ask a helper to hold the belt stretched next to the last pulley on the upper part of the
engine. Using the boxed-end wrench, slowly rotate the auto-tensioner pulley in the same
direction you turned it to release the belt. Then slide the belt over the last pulley, and slowly
release the auto-tensioner. How to Change the Serpentine Belt on a Ridgeline. Find the belt
routing diagram under the hood of the car; it should be next to the release latch. If there is no
diagram, draw one. To draw the diagram, draw circles representing the pulleys on a sheet of
paper, and place them in their approximate positions in the front of the engine, as if you were
looking at the front of the car. Draw a line to represent the belt, and draw it either over or under
each circle pulley depending on whether it actually goes over or under that pulley in the engine.
Place the socket wrench onto the bolt on the spring tensioner pulley. The spring tensioner
pulley is the pulley along the belt route in the uppermost section of the engine. Place the new
belt into the engine, following the diagrammed path, saving the tension pulley for last. Find the
auto-adjusting belt tensioner. The belt tensioner pulley is located generally located behind the
alternator and above the crankshaft on the Honda Accord. Rotate the belt tensioner bolt to
release tension on the belt. Rotation direction may vary by model, and some models may have a
different bolt head where a breaker bar or ratchet may be the more applicable tool. Check
owner's documentation and use the appropriate size and style of tool to loosen the bolt. Slip the
old belt off of the pulleys, and use a routing belt diagram or sketch to install the new serpentine
belt. Honda generally includes a belt routing diagram somewhere under the hood, showing
where the belt goes around various pulleys. Rotate the tensioner again to allow the belt to be
installed on all pulleys, then slowly release it to regain tension. Run the engine and observe the
belt for proper functioning. Before starting, make sure the belt is seated properly on all of the
pulleys. Open the hood of your Honda and locate the negative battery cable on the battery.
Loosen the clamp bolt on the battery cable end with a wrench and then remove the cable from
the battery. Locate the automatic belt tensioner on the front of the engine. Place a socket and
breaker bar on the bolt in the center of the tensioner. Rotate the tensioner counterclockwise to
release the tension on the belt. Remove the belt from the pulleys and then rotate the tensioner
back to the home position. Install the new belt around all the pulleys except the tensioner.
Rotate the tensioner counterclockwise with your breaker bar and socket again, and then slide
the belt onto the tensioner pulley. Rotate the tensioner clockwise to tighten the belt. Remove
the breaker bar and socket from the tensioner. Install the negative battery cable to the negative
battery post and tighten the retaining bolt with a wrench. Items you will need Long boxed-end
wrench Wire brush. Items you will need Replacement belt Wrench set breaker bar or ratchet for
some models, bolt size may vary. Items you will need Wrench set Socket set Breaker bar. Your
question might be answered by sellers, manufacturers, or customers who bought this product.
Please make sure that you are posting in the form of a question. Please enter a question.
Tensioner Pulley Type: Serpentine Notes: Flat; Counter clockwise; 80mm diameter; 29mm width
Evan-Fischer Accessory Belt Tensioner Assembly is an affordable replacement product for your
restoration needs; this item replaces your old, worn-out or damaged part, manufactured
thoroughly to ensure product durability and reliability. For more information go to Skip to main
content. In Stock. Add to Cart. Secure transaction. Your transaction is secure. We work hard to
protect your security and privacy. Our payment security system encrypts your information
during transmission. Learn more. Ships from. Sold by. Include Add a Protection Plan:. Plan
starts on the date of purchase. Product breakdowns and malfunctions are covered after
manufacturer's warranty. No additional costs for repairs - parts, labor, and shipping are all
included. Cancel anytime, full refund in the first 30 days. Allstate Protection Plans serviced by
SquareTrade, an Allstate company are only valid for new or Amazon certified refurbished
products purchased at Amazon in the last 30 days. Add No Thanks. Coverage for mechanical
breakdowns begins after the manufacturer's warranty expires. Fully transferable if bought as a
gift. Not valid on auto parts purchased for commercial use. Visit assurantclaims. To cancel, visit
"Your Orders" on Amazon. Brand: Evan Fischer. This fits your. Frequently bought together. Add
all three to Cart Add all three to List. These items are shipped from and sold by different sellers.
Show details. Ships from and sold by AutoPartsDeal. Ships from and sold by Amazon.
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account. Have a question? There was a problem completing your request. Please try your
search again later. Product information Technical Details. Would you like to tell us about a lower
price? Customers who bought this item also bought. Ginsco pcs 6. See questions and answers.
Customer reviews. How are ratings calculated? Instead, our system considers things like how
recent a review is and if the reviewer bought the item on Amazon. It also analyzes reviews to
verify trustworthiness. Top reviews Most recent Top reviews. Top reviews from the United
States. There was a problem filtering reviews right now. Please try again later. Verified
Purchase. Note Im a master technician at honda. I usually dont by aftermarket for my personal
vehicles but for the price why not. Little behold, Cheap frame material, pivot bolt broke off the
frame just trying to put the belt on. I removed the pulleys and tensioner installed them on the
old bracket. You pay for what you get. It's a hit or miss with aftermarket products.. First - I
purchased this more than 6 months ago when my original quit functioning. This tensioner was
terrible! The bolt broke and I had to replace the bracket that holds the alternator and AC
compressor. The tensioner broke with me trying to get a new belt on. I ended up going with the
Gates tensioner and it traveled far enough for me to get the belt on. I purchase this in February
of and it broke in early April. The company that sold it only gave me a partial refund. I would not.
One person found this helpful. Please be aware that this part is made with low quality metal. The
tensioner bolt broke off in the engine block of my Honda Odyssey, while driving. Amazon is a
great place for a mechanic to save money on parts, but when you are a do it yourself person,
high quality auto parts are more important than saving money to buy junk for your own vehicle.
Do your homework and find the highest quality parts for your car. Perfect fit on Honda Odyssey.
This assembly worked great on my Honda Crosstour, perfect replacement, comes with idler
pulley center bolt and pinch-washer. Did not fit Honda Odyssey belt would not extend over all
pulleys. I removed pulleys and piston from this product and installed on old bracket, that
worked fine you need a T50 driver to remove thos
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